
	
	

	

	
	
	

2018-19 A+ Ready Writing 
	

INVITATIONAL		
	
	
	
INSTRUCTIONS	
Choose	one	of	the	following	topics.	Write	the	topic	you	have	chosen	at	the	top	of	
your	paper.	Remember	you	should	not	use	your	real	name	or	that	of	your	school.	
	
	
THIRD	AND	FOURTH	GRADES	
	
	
	
Topic:	Scientific	Discovery	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Topic:	Memories	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
Write	a	story	about	a	student	who	makes	a	scientific	
discovery	 during	 school.	 Make	 sure	 you	 provide	
details	 about	how	 your	 character	makes	 his	 or	 her	
discovery	and	what	happens	after	that.	
	
	
	
People	 often	 say	 the	memories	 you	make	with	 the	
people	 you	 love	 will	 stay	 with	 you	 forever.	 Think	
about	the	good	times	you	have	had	with	your	friends	
or	family.	Write	an	essay	that	explains	your	favorite	
memory	with	your	friends	or	family.	



	
	

	

	
	
	

2018-19 A+ Ready Writing 
	

INVITATIONAL		
	
	
	
INSTRUCTIONS	
Choose	one	of	the	following	topics.	Write	the	topic	you	have	chosen	at	the	top	of	
your	paper.	Remember	you	should	not	use	your	real	name	or	that	of	your	school.	
	
	
FIFTH	AND	SIXTH	GRADES	
	
	
	
Topic:	New	School	Subject	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Topic:	Volunteering	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
You	might	have	wondered	at	some	point	in	your	life	
why	a	subject	in	school	is	useful.	Imagine	you	are	in	
charge	of	creating	a	new	subject	in	school	for	people	
your	 age.	 Write	 an	 essay	 describing	 your	 new	
subject	and	why	it’s	useful	enough	for	it	to	be	taught	
in	school.	
	
	
There	are	 lots	of	ways	 in	 life	 to	volunteer	and	help	
others,	even	when	 it	does	not	give	you	any	reward.	
Think	about	the	things	you	can	do	to	help	others	and	
write	 an	 essay	 about	 the	 importance	 of	 helping	
others	 using	 specific	 examples	 to	 support	 your	
ideas.	
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INVITATIONAL		
	
	
	
INSTRUCTIONS	
Choose	one	of	the	following	topics.	Write	the	topic	you	have	chosen	at	the	top	of	
your	paper.	Remember	you	should	not	use	your	real	name	or	that	of	your	school.	
	
	
SEVENTH	AND	EIGHTH	GRADES	
	
	
	
Topic:	Cell	Phone	Age	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Topic:	Resolving	Conflict	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
People	 often	 say	 that	 kids	 these	 days	 are	 too	
interested	 in	 computers	 and	 cell	 phones.	 Imagine	
that	 a	 Texas	 law	 might	 be	 enacted	 with	 a	
requirement	that	you	must	be	16	years	old	to	have	a	
cell	phone.	Write	a	letter	persuading	the	governor	of	
Texas	that	this	law	would	be	good	or	bad	for	people	
in	Texas.	Be	sure	not	to	include	your	name	or	school	
in	the	letter.	
	
	
Think	about	a	time	when	there	was	a	conflict	
between	two	or	more	people	in	your	life	and	you	
were	caught	in	the	middle	of	their	problem.	Write	an	
essay	explaining	what	was	difficult	about	the	
situation	and	how	you	tried	to	help	resolve	it.	Make	
sure	not	to	include	your	name.	
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FALL/WINTER	DISTRICT	
	
	
	
INSTRUCTIONS	
Choose	one	of	the	following	topics.	Write	the	topic	you	have	chosen	at	the	top	of	
your	paper.	You	should	also	include	an	original,	creative	title	for	your	paper.	
Remember	you	should	not	use	your	real	name	or	that	of	your	school.	
	
	
THIRD	AND	FOURTH	GRADES	
	
	
Topic:	Trip	to	Another	Planet	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Topic:	Favorite	Food	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
Imagine	you	could	journey	to	another	planet.	Think	
about	 what	 the	 planet	 would	 look	 like,	 what	 the	
people	would	be	like,	and	what	there	is	to	do	on	the	
planet.	 Then,	 write	 a	 story	 about	 your	 trip	 to	
another	planet	being	as	creative	as	you	would	like.	
	
	
	
You	probably	have	eaten	something	at	some	point	in	
your	 life	 and	 always	 remembered	 how	 good	 it	
tasted.	Write	an	essay	that	describes	the	experience	
of	eating	the	best	food	you	have	ever	tried.		
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FALL/WINTER	DISTRICT	
	
	
	
INSTRUCTIONS	
Choose	one	of	the	following	topics.	Write	the	topic	you	have	chosen	at	the	top	of	
your	paper.	You	should	also	include	an	original,	creative	title	for	your	paper.	
Remember	you	should	not	use	your	real	name	or	that	of	your	school.	
	
	
FIFTH	AND	SIXTH	GRADES	
	
	
Topic:	A	New	Place	to	Live	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Topic:	Outdoor	Activity	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Imagine	 you	 did	 not	 live	 in	 Texas.	 Think	 about	
where	 in	 the	United	States	or	 in	 the	world	that	you	
would	like	to	live.	Then,	write	an	essay	about	where	
you	would	live	if	it	was	not	in	Texas	and	the	reasons	
for	your	choice.		
	
	
There	are	lots	of	ways	to	spend	time	outdoors.	Think	
about	your	favorite	way.	Then,	write	an	essay	
describing	the	activity	and	explaining	why	it	is	your	
favorite.	
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FALL/WINTER	DISTRICT	
	
	
	
INSTRUCTIONS	
Choose	one	of	the	following	topics.	Write	the	topic	you	have	chosen	at	the	top	of	
your	paper.	You	should	also	include	an	original,	creative	title	for	your	paper.	
Remember	you	should	not	use	your	real	name	or	that	of	your	school.	
	
	
SEVENTH	AND	EIGHTH	GRADES	
	
	
Topic:	Balancing	Values	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Topic:	Interesting	Creation	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
A	common	debate	 in	government	 is	how	to	balance	
freedom,	 order,	 and	 equality.	 Think	 about	 each	 of	
those	 values,	 and	 then	 write	 an	 essay	 to	 persuade	
someone	 that	 either	 freedom,	 order,	 or	 equality	 is	
most	important.	
	
	
	
	
You	have	probably	created	something	during	your	
life,	whether	it	was	art,	an	invention,	or	something	
else.	Think	about	everything	you	have	created	and	
write	an	essay	describing	the	most	interesting	thing	
you	have	ever	made	and	tell	what	prompted	you	to	
create.		
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SPRING	DISTRICT	
	
INSTRUCTIONS	
Choose	one	of	the	following	topics.	Write	the	topic	you	have	chosen	at	the	top	of	
your	paper.	You	should	also	include	an	original,	creative	title	for	your	paper.	
Remember	you	should	not	use	your	real	name	or	that	of	your	school.	
	
THIRD	AND	FOURTH	GRADES	
	
	
Topic:		Interesting	Family	
														Member	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Topic:	Future	Job	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

You	often	know	your	family	better	than	you	know	
most	other	people.	Write	an	essay	about	an	
interesting	family	member	explaining	who	your	
family	member	is	and	describe	what	makes	him	or	
her	interesting.	
	
	
	
Imagine	that	your	job	as	an	adult	could	be	anything	
you	 wanted.	 Write	 an	 essay	 about	 what	 your	 job	
would	be,	why	you	would	pick	 it,	 and	what	all	 you	
would	do	in	that	job.	
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SPRING	DISTRICT	
	
	
	
INSTRUCTIONS	
Choose	one	of	the	following	topics.	Write	the	topic	you	have	chosen	at	the	top	of	
your	paper.	You	should	also	include	an	original,	creative	title	for	your	paper.	
Remember	you	should	not	use	your	real	name	or	that	of	your	school.	
	
	
FIFTH	AND	SIXTH	GRADES	
	
	
Topic:	Experiencing	Failure	
														
	
	
	
	
	
	
Topic:	Running	a	Company	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
At	some	point	in	your	life,	you	have	probably	failed	
at	 something.	 Write	 an	 essay	 about	 a	 time	 you	
experienced	 failure	 and	 tell	 how	 that	 experience	
affected	you,	positively	or	negatively.	
	
	
	
	
Imagine	 that	 you	 were	 in	 charge	 of	 a	 major	
company.	 Write	 an	 essay	 that	 tells	 what	 company	
you	 would	 run,	 what	 might	 be	 fun	 or	 challenging	
about	 running	 that	 company,	 and	 what	 you	would	
do	for	the	company.	
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SPRING	DISTRICT	
	
	
	
INSTRUCTIONS	
Choose	one	of	the	following	topics.	Write	the	topic	you	have	chosen	at	the	top	of	
your	paper.	You	should	also	include	an	original,	creative	title	for	your	paper.	
Remember	you	should	not	use	your	real	name	or	that	of	your	school.	
	
	
SEVENTH	AND	EIGHTH	GRADES	
	
	
Topic:	Soda	Ban	
													
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Topic:	Real	World	Experience
	 	 	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
Imagine	 you	 have	 just	 learned	 that	 the	 city	 council	
where	 you	 live	 is	 considering	 banning	 soda	 from	
restaurants	 and	 schools.	 Think	 about	 the	 potential	
advantages	and	disadvantages	of	this	decision.	Then,	
write	a	letter	to	the	city	council	persuading	them	of	
your	opinion.	Make	sure	not	to	include	your	name	or	
school	in	the	letter.	
	
	
	
Think	about	a	time	when	something	you	learned	in	
school	was	useful	for	something	in	the	“real	world.”	
Write	an	essay	describing	the	experience	and	how	
the	knowledge	learned	in	school	helped	you	in	some	
way.		
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